
 
From: Paul n Doug [mailto:pollendug@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 8:17 AM 
To: Jeff Cox 
Subject: City council meeting about Skyline Parkway Vegetation plan 
 
  My name is Doug Stevens and I have been an advocate for Skyline Parkway for many 
years.  The documents above will explain what I worked on with the Duluth Tree Commission in 
March 22 2010. This is a revised draft dated May 2010. My hope is these documents will help 
with the decision to adopt the Skyline Parkway Corridor Management Plan for vegetation and 
view shed completed in August 2003. 
  I found out about the meeting from Sharla Gardner at the Chester Park celebration yesterday 
for the 100 year anniversary. I apologize for the last minute email and hope this can still reach 
the city council members before this evening. I will also plan on being at the meeting to speak. 
Thanks, Doug Stevens 
 










